
	
	

	
On	the	Railway	
	

• In	March	we	carried	345	passengers.	During	the	Jazz	and	Blues	Festival,	
we	had	buskers	performing	on	the	train.	

	
• In	the	workshop,	we	are	refurbishing	the	new	loader’s	electrical	harness	

and	bridge	bolts	are	being	cleaned.		The	DSC	project	is	awaiting	the	
return	of	a	few	large	refurbished	subassemblies.		
	

	
		
Social	Evening!	
	
Our	next	Social	Evening	will	be	dinner	and	(optional!)	bowling	at	The	Galleon	on	
29	April	at	7:00pm.			
	
Please	RSVP	to	janet.y.stevens@gmail.com	or	Ph.	021817012	if	you	are	
interested	in	attending	by	April	22nd	as	we	need	to	notify	the	restaurant	of	
numbers	on	this	date.	
	
	
Coffee	and	a	Chat	–	Friday,	April	14th			
	
Our	Monthly	Coffee	Chats	are	held	from	10:30am	on	the	second	Friday	of	the	
month	at	The	Brydone.	Anyone	is	welcome	to	come	along	for	a	cuppa	and	a	chat!	
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